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Notice of Audit of Revised Reports for Annual Securities Reports for Prior Years, etc. 
 

As announced in a press release “Notice of the Reason for Postponement of Announcement of Financial 

Results for the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2018 and Matters Regarding Disclosure of Financial Results in 

the Future” dated May 30, 2018, an audit corporation that will accept the engagement of auditing part of 

the revised reports for annual securities reports for prior years for the Company was not determined. An 

audit corporation has now accepted the engagement. Details are as follows.  

 

1．Outline of the audit corporation  

(1) Name Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu LLC 

(2)Location 
Shinagawa Intercity, 15-3, Konan 2-chome, 

Minato-ku, Tokyo     

(3)The status of registration of the audit 

corporation in the registration system of 

audit corporations that conduct audit on 

listed companies, the system established 

by the Japanese Institute of Certified 

Public Accountants 

The audit corporation is registered. 

   

2．Future schedule  

Regarding revised reports before the period ended March 31, 2015, for which the audit corporation that 

accepted the audit was not determined, it has been decided that Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu LLC, our audit 

corporation during prior years, will accept the engagement. Meanwhile, the currently appointed audit 

corporation is responsible for revised reports from the first quarter of the fiscal year ended March 31, 2016 

to the second quarter of the fiscal year ended March 31, 2018.  

With the above arrangement, all audit procedures for revised reports for annual securities reports and 

quarterly reports that require revisions will be executed but audit procedures will nonetheless take time to 

complete. The Company will make an announcement as soon as the situation becomes clear.  

 

The Company offers its sincerest apologies to shareholders, customers and other stakeholders for 

causing those significant difficulties and concerns. 

End 

For inquiries regarding this press release:  

IR Dept., Broadmedia Corporation (E-mail: ir@broadmedia.co.jp) 


